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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 8:47 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: FW: NO to Residential Units in Alley

Opposition letter... 

 

Jonathan W. Brown 

Senior Planner 

Land Use Administration 

900 East Broad St., Rm 511 

City of Richmond, Virginia 23219 

804-646-5734 (office) 

Jonathan.Brown@rva.gov 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Lindsey North [mailto:lindsey.erin.north@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 5:38 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR <Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com> 

Subject: NO to Residential Units in Alley 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

Hi, 

I am wondering if the project at the 3400 block of Floyd has the potential to be approved.  I believe building residential 

units in the alleys will only increase congestion and decrease the appeal of our lovely museum district.  I strongly oppose 

anything like this happening as it could end up happening at other garage areas.  Thanks! 

-Dr. Lindsey North 

Sent from my iPhone 


